GBED/KKB

Automated External Defibrillator (AED)

Waynesboro Public Schools (WPS) will provide an AED Public Access Defibrillation Program
for our schools and community members that use WPS buildings. Our school buildings and
Central Office will house at least one AED unit in an alarmed wall mount located in common
areas where large numbers of persons may gather. An additional AED unit is housed with the
Athletic Trainers at the high school for use with sporting events. All persons trained in CPR/AED
may respond to medical emergencies using the AED. Each building has a minimum of two
trained responders. Training is available to any staff member through classes held throughout the
school year. Call Emergency Medical Services (9-1-1) immediately upon activation of the
Emergency Medical Response Plan.

Protocol and procedures (AED School-Based Public Access Defibrillation Program and

Emergency Medical Response Plan) can be found with Administrators, Athletic Directors,
Athletic Trainers and School Nurses.

Adopted: July 13,2010

Cross Ref. KKB Automated External Defibrillator
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